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Be responsible and oppose this bill and ask for a NO Vote. If there are changes to our tax laws 
it should be across the board. Not directed toward a certain group. This would be even more 
burdensome on all Oregon citizens on a fixed income including working families and senior 
citizens.  Oregon taxpayers are already struggling with increased costs, income tax fees, and 
other fees imposed by the current administration’s legislations.  Respectfully request you to 
Vote NO. 


